
 

 

 

 

Provincial OHS Committee   
 

As part of the Provincial OHS Committee the PSA has, together with other organised labour 

representatives, initiated an inspection process at centers with Occupational Health and Safety (OHS) 

issues across the province. Delegates assigned to undertake this process involve the Department of 

Employment and Labour where they were taken to Suping Stadt Clinic near Zeerust. A contravention 

notice was issued for AAR (Asbestos Abatement Regulations), EIR (Electrical Installation Regulations), 

ERW (Environmental Regulations for Workplaces) and FR facilities Regulations. 

 

A list will be compiled for facilities to be inspected at the next Provincial OHS meeting and members are 

encouraged to report non-compliant workplaces across the Department of Health in the Province to the 

PSA Provincial Office. 

 

Members are reminded to inform the Office if they are experiencing any OHS issues at their workplaces. 
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